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IMPORTANT WEB CIRCULAR

To
The Principal of
All affiliated institutions (AICTE Programmes only)

Sir,

You are aware that MSBTE is in the process of revision of curriculum of engineering
diploma programmes. The work of revision of curriculum is being done under the expert guidance of
the National Institute of Technical Teacher’s Training & Research (NITTTR) Bhopal. The
competency questionnaires were prepared for seeking feedback from industry and alumni. Based on
their feedback, competencies are rated; analyzed and programme-wise structures are prepared. These
proposed structures of various diploma programmes of ‘I’ Scheme are now available on web site of
MSBTE.

The Principals of all affiliated institutions are informed to instruct their faculties and also
industry experts in association with your college, to go through the structures and give suggestions,
comments, if any, for making changes in these structures. However faculties may be informed that
such suggestions, comments shall be in line with the industry requirements and employability aspects
of the students.

The faculties shall send their relevant suggestions, comments in brief, directly to the resource
persons of NITTTR Bhopal and resource persons of MSBTE, of respective programmes through
email only. (Comments through letter will not be accepted). The email addresses are available on the
bottom page of each programme structure. While giving comments, the name of institute, name of
Sfaculty, designation, branch and mobile no. are mandatory. The suggestions, comments received
before 29" May, 2016 shall only be considered, if found suitable in line with the requirements of
curriculum.

Suggestions, comments from faculties of your institute & industry experts are valuable and
helpful in finalizing the programme structures of ‘I’ Scheme. Treat this as important and time bound

activity.
-
(Dr. Einmi M. Mohitkar)
Secretary
M. S. Board of Technical Education
Mumbai - 400 051.
Copy to:

1] Chief Programme Coordinator, NITTTR Bhopal for information

2] Dy Secretary, Mumbai, Pune, Aurangabad and Nagpur region, they are directed to
inform to all institutions in their region for giving comments and suggestions form
faculty.
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